
Report of Social Work Representative Jo Roy for SSMU Council – Oct 5, 2019 
 

1. Social Work Student Association (SWSA) 
a. The SWSA executive team has now been filled. The only two executive members 

elected in the last academic year appointed us to our positions after a callout was 
made to our students in accordance with our constitution. This appointment was 
done on Oct 2​nd​. We have all been appointed on an interim basis and there were 
no contestations for any single position.  

b. I am currently coordinating with SSMU Elections to organize an online ballot to 
ratify the executive team appointments. 

c. SWSA is also holding its first GA of the year on October 16​th​ and 4:00pm. This 
GA will allow our membership to meet their execs and provide input for what 
they’d like our association to accomplish for the year ahead.  

2. Committees  
a. I have not been appointed to any SSMU committees in my capacity as a 

councillor as my mandate began on October 2​nd​ and I have not been to a 
Legislative Council meeting yet.  

3. Personal 
a. Office hours: At the moment I hold none but once SWSA gets several new keys 

for our office (located third floor of Wilson building) I will make myself available 
there. In the meantime, I can be reached for appointment at 
socialworkrep@ssmu.ca​. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jo Roy (They/He) 
 
Social Work Representative to SSMU 
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